
Spencer Fane Joins Gilroy Chamber of Commerce

Spencer Fane is pleased to announce the firm’s membership with the Gilroy
Chamber of Commerce. Attorney Jennifer Coleman serves as the firm liaison.

The Gilroy Chamber of Commerce is a nonprofit organization dedicated to
strengthening Gilroy’s local economy and businesses. The Chamber focuses on
building strong networks and connections for the business community through
programs meant to ensure the region’s economic vitality.

The Spencer Fane San Jose office – which also recently joined the Walnut Creek
Chamber of Commerce, looks forward to augmenting the Chamber’s cutting-edge
projects. These include the organization’s workforce development initiative, a low-
cost health benefits program, and creating resources for small businesses.

Learn more about the Chamber here.

https://www.spencerfane.com/professionals/jennifer-coleman/
https://www.spencerfane.com/insight/spencer-fane-joins-walnut-creek-chamber-of-commerce/
https://gilroy.org/

